
Davidson, Florene, EMNRD

From:
Sent:
To:
Cc:

Subject:

Seth McMillan <SMcMillan@montand.com>
Tuesday, March 29, 2016 1:34 PM 
Goetze, Phillip, EMNRD
J. Scott Hall; Davidson, Florene, EMNRD; Jones, William V, EMNRD; McMillan, Michael, 

EMNRD
RE: Case No. 15442: submission for administrative approval; hearing vacated?

Mr. Goetze,

Thanks for your email. We are indeed requesting a dismissal.

Best,
Seth

iOMERY

Seth C. McMillan 
Attorney at Law 
Montgomery & Andrews, P.A.
325 Paseo de Peralta 
Santa Fe, NM 87501 
P. 0. Box 2307 
Santa Fe, NM 87504-2307 
T: (505) 986-2519 
F: (505) 982-4289 
smcmillan@montand.com

THIS MESSAGE CONTAINS INFORMATION WHICH MAY BE CONFIDENTIAL AND PRIVILEGED. UNLESS YOU ARE 
THE ADDRESSEE (OR AUTHORIZED TO RECEIVE FOR THE ADDRESSEE), YOU MAY NOT USE, COPY OR 

DISCLOSE TO ANYONE THE MESSAGE OR ANY INFORMATION CONTAINED IN THE MESSAGE. IF YOU HAVE 
RECEIVED THIS MESSAGE IN ERROR, PLEASE ADVISE THE SENDER BY REPLY E-MAIL TO 

smcmillan@montand.com AND DELETE THE MESSAGE. THANK YOU.

From: Goetze, Phillip, EMNRD [mailto:Phillip.Goetze@state.nm.us]
Sent: Tuesday, March 29, 2016 12:13 PM 
To: Seth McMillan
Cc: J. Scott Hall; Davidson, Florene, EMNRD; Jones, William V, EMNRD; McMillan, Michael, EMNRD 
Subject: RE: Case No. 15442: submission for administrative approval; hearing vacated?

Based on the withdrawal of Devon's protest and the information provided to both NMSLO and OCD, Division will dismiss 
the case and return the application to the administrative review process. Any additional requests for information can be 
handled by direct contact with the applicant, especially since the SLO continues to part of the conversation for the 
review. So, with no objects on Division side, I am assuming that you are asking for a dismissal? Correct. PRG

Phillip R. Goetze, PG 
Engineering and Geological Services Bureau 
Oil Conservation Division

& ANDREWS

Mr. McMillan:

l



New Mexico Energy, Minerals and Natural Resources Department
1220 South St. Francis Drive
Santa Fe, NM 87505
Direct: 505.476.3466
e-mail: phillip.qoetze@state.nm.us

From: Seth McMillan [mailto:SMcMillan(a)montand.com1
Sent: Tuesday, March 29, 2016 9:18 AM
To: Goetze, Phillip, EMNRD <Phillip.Goetze@state.nm.us>
Cc: J. Scott Hall <SHall(g>montand.com>
Subject: Case No. 15442: submission for administrative approval; hearing vacated?

Mr. Goetze, good morning,

Yesterday afternoon we delivered an amended C-108 and other materials pertinent to Case No. 15442 to both you and 
Mr. Catanach. This morning, a copy of the same will be delivered to Anchor Helm at the State Land Office.

I am just writing to confirm that Case No. 15442 will be taken off the docket for this Thursday and that BC Operating's 
Application will be considered for administrative approval. Please advise, at your convenience.

Seth C. McMillan
Attorney at Law 
Montgomery & Andrews, P.A.
325 Paseo de Peralta
Santa Fe, NM 87501
P. O. Box 2307
Santa Fe, NM 87504-2307
T: (505) 986-2519
F: (505) 982-4289
smcmillan@montand.com

THIS MESSAGE CONTAINS INFORMATION WHICH MAY BE CONFIDENTIAL AND PRIVILEGED. UNLESS YOU ARE 
THE ADDRESSEE (OR AUTHORIZED TO RECEIVE FOR THE ADDRESSEE), YOU MAY NOT USE, COPY OR 

DISCLOSE TO ANYONE THE MESSAGE OR ANY INFORMATION CONTAINED IN THE MESSAGE. IF YOU HAVE 
RECEIVED THIS MESSAGE IN ERROR, PLEASE ADVISE THE SENDER BY REPLY E-MAIL TO 

smcmillan@montand.com AND DELETE THE MESSAGE. THANK YOU.

Thanks,
Seth

MONTGOMERY 
& ANDREWS
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